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April 24, 1951

Mr. Kermit Geary
R.F.D. #2
Walnutport, Pa.

Dear Mr. Geary:

This is to verify your reception report of our broadcast of March 24, 1951.
We are operating with 500 Watts at 1460 KC, non directional 4 wave guyed
tower.

Our transmitter and tower are located at 411 Fifth Avenue, New Rochelle,
New York.

Thank you very much for your letter and good luck.
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Very truly yours,

RADIO STATION WGNR
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PETER FETRIDGE
Acting Chief Engineer

AM -1460 KC. FM -93.5 MG.


